
  

 

 

                                        Week ahead information – w/c 17th March 2025 

 

 
Whole School 
information 
 
 
 

 
Headteachers Award – this will be presented in Fridays assembly to recognise 
exemplary contributions to our school values and ethos. This week’s Headteacher 
Award will be given to Haydn S in Class 5WO. Parents/carers are invited to our 
celebration assembly on Friday 21st March. Please arrive from 2.05pm for a 2.10pm 
start. 
 
A reminder that outside Awards and Class Recognition Awards will now be 
celebrated every Monday morning in class assemblies. Please ask the children to 
bring in their outside awards on a Monday and not a Friday. 
 
Lunch menu – week 2 
 
Community garden rota – Week 2 
 
 
Monday - Children will have the chance to look at the books available. Book tokens 
will be coming home with the children on Monday 17th March together with a 
wishlist to use at our Book Fair which is on every day after school w/c 17th March 
Monday - Friday. There will be lots of staff on hand to help.  
 
Tuesday - Deadline for ordering class photographs for free delivery to school. You 
can order these through the Tempest website using your unique link sent via Arbor 
or by visiting www.tempest-orders.co.uk 
 
Friday 21st March. Huge celebrations on Friday 21st March, celebrating 40 Years of 
Comic Relief. Children can dress up from the 80's, 90's, 00's or wear something red 
(no football kits though please). During lunchtime each class will have an allocated 
slot for a celebratory disco. We are a cashless school, please can all your donations 
be made to the Red Nose Day donations page using the following link 
 
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/rnd25-brackenwood-junior-school?utm_medi
um=FR&utm_source=CL 
 
 
 
 

 
SEND 
 

 
Please see below a message the Local Authority SEND Team have asked us to share 
with parents 
 
Ms Balmer 
 
‘Hello to our Parents and carers, children and young people. 
  

http://www.tempest-orders.co.uk/
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/rnd25-brackenwood-junior-school?utm_medium=FR&utm_source=CL
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/rnd25-brackenwood-junior-school?utm_medium=FR&utm_source=CL


First, a big thank you for the feedback you have shared with us this year! We've 
loved meeting you at the SENDLO Live and other events. We're grateful for the time 
you've given to attend focus groups and respond to surveys.  
  
The Local Area SEND Partnership is working on the SEND Strategy 2025-2029. All 
the feedback we have collected will be used to inform the new strategy. We wanted 
to do a last 'check-in' with you to make sure that we have captured the voice of all 
the young people, children and parents and carers who rely on the SEND services 
across Wirral. This will give us the confidence to deliver the improvements you want 
us to focus on.   
  
We’ve created a simple two question survey on Mentimeter. Click on the link below: 
  
https://www.menti.com/alzs7p29gntq 
  
The survey will be open until Friday 21st March 2025. The SEND Strategy will be 
shared on SENDLO when it is finished. We'll let you know when this happens. 
  
Thank you from the SENDLO Team 
 
 
 

 
BFG  
 

 
The BFG are always looking for parent volunteers to join their amazing team. If you 
are interested or for further information, please email 
brackenwoodjuniorbfg@gmail.com 
 
 

Y3 Weekly attendance w/c 10th March 2025 
3B – 100%               3W – 97% 
 
We had a great trip to Wrexham this week to experience how Roman soldiers would 
have lived. Next week, the book fair is coming to our school. Don't forget to pop in 
after school and treat yourself to a book. 
 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly on Friday 21st March. Please arrive at 2:05pm for a 
2:10pm start. The children receiving awards are:  
 
3B 
Olivia 
Amirah 
Penny 
 
 
3W 
Isobel 
Sophie 
Jenson 
 
 
 

Y4 Weekly attendance w/c 10th March 2025 
4K – 93.57%               4T – 96.68% 
 
 

https://www.menti.com/alzs7p29gntq
mailto:brackenwoodjuniorbfg@gmail.com


 
Year 4 will be baking biscuits again on Monday (4K in the morning and 4T in the 
afternoon). If anyone is available to help support during our cookery lessons we 
would be very grateful.   
 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly on Friday 21st March. Please arrive at 2:05pm for a 
2:10pm start. The children receiving awards are:  
 
4K 
Miles  
Eli  
Alice 
 
 
4T 
Theo 
Nela 
Edward  
 
 
 

Y5 Weekly attendance w/c 10th March 2025 
5W – 95.67%               5WO – 91.43% 
 
Next week, we hope to inspire Year 5 with the start of careers week. We’re very 
excited to start the Positive Footprints program. We have amazing careers talks from 
people from all aspects of society and wonderful lessons planned to inspire and 
engage. In the afternoons, we will move from our regular timetabled lessons to 
accommodate these sessions. Please check instagram next week for photos of our 
lessons.  
 
 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly on Friday 21st March. Please arrive at 2:05pm for a 
2:10pm start. The children receiving awards are:  
 
5W 
Theia 
Poppy 
Hendrix  
 
 
5WO 
Coby 
Rosie 
Billy 
 
 

Y6 Weekly attendance w/c 10th March 2025 
6LB – 97.41%               6M – 95.79% 
 



Next week, we will be completing assessments in Year 6. These will be past SATS 
papers and we are looking forward to seeing the progress that the children have 
made since the Autumn Term as they have worked extremely hard over the last few 
months.  
 
It is also our school book fair next week. The book fair is on Monday-Friday straight 
after school so please do join us. You will be able to use the World Book Day book 
tokens at the fair.  
 
Friday - Comic Relief. Children can come to school in 80s, 90s or 00s themed clothes 
as Comic Relief is celebrating 40 years. We will be having a lunchtime disco where 
each year group will have a slot to join in.  
 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly on Friday 21st March. Please arrive at 2:05pm for a 
2:10pm start. The children receiving awards are:  
 
6LB 
Ciara O 
Alice S 
Noah B 
 
 
6M 
Leo  
Mollie 
Max 
 
 
 

 


